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WEEK 11 TERM 1     11th April, 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Ukulele Lessons 

Netball  

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday, 19th   
July, 2021 
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Staff       
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Term 3 
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14 &  
Thur 
15-7 

Round 2 
PSSA Small 

Schools 
Soccer 

Knockout  
Years 3-6 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Years 3-4-5-6 students had a great day at Netball on Tuesday.  Thanks to                   
Ms Grahame and Mrs Twigg for taking the students to the Gala Day. 
 
Thanks to Garry Mortimer for Cricket and Peter Wardrobe for Ukulele.  Our students 
thoroughly enjoy these extra curricula activities. 
 
School holidays begin on Saturday, 26th June through to students returning on  
Tuesday, 13th July.  Staff will be attending a Staff Development Day for CPR at Binda 
Public School on Monday, 12th July. 
 
Enjoy the winter break. 
 
On Wednesday, 14th July, Years 3-4-5-6 will go to Point Wolstoncroft Sport and Rec 
Camp.  We will play Broke Public School in Round 2 of the PSSA Small Schools Soccer 
Knockout at Singleton on Thursday, 15th July, then return to Taralga. 
 
Student reports for Semester 1 are attached to the Newsletter. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺    

                           

TERM 2 WEEK 10 24th June, 2021 

Our Regional Cross Country Representatives -  
Tom, Pip, Josie, Hannah, Lilly & Bridie 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 9 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Be a Learner - try something new; 

 Be Respectful - be kind to your family; 

 Be Safe - follow your parents’ & carers’ rules!!! 

Quincy Quoll Says:  Have a great holiday!! 

Happy Birthday to you in June:  
 

Josie - 4th  Dekkoda - 10th       Lilly - 22nd   

Hendrix Pirihi 
Caleb Collins x 3 
Decllan Morgan x 3 
Mickey Winder 
Chase Johansen 
Bridie Rumble 
Logan Meredith 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
 

Maggie Chalker 
Annie Coogan 
Milly Cummins 
Lilly Bell 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Tom Winder x 2 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
We have been having a fantastic time in the Kirralong Class Room creating some amazing marbling 
paintings, linking this with our Aboriginal Dreamtime Stories. 
 
In Geography we are discussing the weather and seasons.  Last week we packed our bags and travelled 
to anywhere in the world they wanted.  We talked about what the weather would be like in the place 
they visited and what items they would need to pack. 
 
We continue doing our numeracy and literacy rotations.  Every group gets to go onto Mathletics every 
day and I am able to have one-to-one reading sessions with them. 

 
I hope everyone has a happy and safe holiday.  The children have worked extremely hard this term, well 
done everyone!!! 



W E E K  8   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Attached to the Newsletter -  
Crookwell Neighbourhood Centre - Vacation Care  
For bookings - please phone - 48321953 
 

The Australian Government Mobile Service Centre visit to Taralga is 
postponed.  We will be advised when future visits are planned. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe, restful and happy holiday!!!  :) 

WALL OF FAME 
 
Congratulations to Pip Bell for achieving her 7th Certificate of   
Commendation - 21 Honour Ribbons and 210 Progress Awards. 
 
Well done, Pip!!! ☺ 

EVENTS IN THE DISTRICT - Goulburn Mulwaree Youth Council & Goulburn Mulwaree Library 
 
Teen Movie Night - Saturday, 10th July - 3:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
Ages - 10 yrs & over --- FREE   -   Parents are not required to stay 
 
Book in for a special after hours event and see the Library turned into a winter wonderland to celebrate 
the end of school holidays. 
 
There will be fun winter games, arts and crafts, and an interactive screening of Frozen II.  Pizza, s’mores, 
hot chocolate and much more. 
 
Make a booking:  www.trybooking.com/BRSTQ or at the Goulburn Mulwaree Library.  



Peer Group Leaders 
reading to their groups 


